
                    
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Partner;  
 

The mission of Pacific Elementary School is to have All Students Achieving at High Levels.  The 
way we do this is to provide a quality education with a focus on academic and social growth for our entire 
student body. You can partner with Pacific Elementary School to help improve student achievement and 
to help our young people be prepared to face the challenges of the future. 

 
By donating student incentives, supplies, equipment or by participating in our campus 

community outreach events you will have played a significant role in improving our student’s chances of 
being successful in life. 

 
Each partnership we have at Pacific Elementary is unique and based on the needs, objectives and 

resources of the school and the partner. If you agree to partner with Pacific Elementary School, we would 
develop a relationship that would be beneficial for your organization and members, as well as our 
students. 

 
If you are interested in partnering with Pacific Elementary please contact our Student Support 

Center Coordinator, Nailah Kokayi at 916-433-2803. We will happily work with you to find the best 
avenue for your support and partnership. We would love to have you visit our school to get a better 
understanding of our population and visualize ways to partner and support. You can schedule a tour by 
contacting our front office at 916-433-5089. 
 

Below you will find dates and times of Pacific Elementary School’s upcoming events, as well as 
ways others in the community have supported and partnered with Pacific.  

 
• Wednesday October 18, 2017- Pathway to College Fair, Multi, 5pm-6pm 
• Thursday, February 1, 9:00am – 11:00 am – Career Day 
• Friday, March 2, 2018 9:00am – 10:00am – Community Reading Day 
• Trimester Community Clean Up Days 
• Ongoing Garden/ Orchard workdays 
• Provide supplies such as backpacks, pencils, pencil sharpeners, markers etc. 
• Provide other behavior and attendance incentives such as movie tickets, popcorn 

parties, pizza parties, ice cream socials 
• Sponsor field trips for individuals or classrooms 

 
Thank you, in advance. We look forward to hearing your ideas on how you will be able to partner 

with Pacific Elementary and join our efforts to have All Students Achieving at High Levels. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Tara L. Lampkins, 
Principal 
www.pacific.scusd.edu  
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